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News Release 

January 17, 2020      

Waukesha County Sheriff’s Office Multiple Vehicle Crash-Squad Involved 

 
On Friday, January 17, 2020, at 9:48 AM, a Waukesha County Sheriff’s Deputy advised that her fully marked 

squad was struck while in the median westbound I-94, west of the Milwaukee County line in City of Brookfield, 

causing a multiple vehicle crash and several injuries.  This crash caused several lanes to be shut down on I-94.    

Law enforcement from Wisconsin State Patrol, Waukesha County Sheriff’s Office, Milwaukee County Sheriff’s 

Office, City of Brookfield, Town of Brookfield and Village of Elm Grove responded to the scene of the crash.  The 

City of Brookfield Fire Department and a Village of Elm Grove ambulance responded due to the reported 

injuries.  The Deputy and driver of the striking vehicle were transported to a local hospital for injuries sustained 

during the crash. 

At this time the names of those involved are being withheld pending investigation. Milwaukee County Sheriff’s 

Office has taken one person into custody for Operating While Impaired Causing Injury.  Our thoughts and 

prayers go out to our Deputy as well as the other occupant injured in the crash.  We would like to thank the 

public for their patience during the road closures of I-94. The crash remains under investigation by Milwaukee 

County Sheriff’s Office and Wisconsin State Patrol.  
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